26 mucromama 2022 poxky Ha kadeapi 3arajbHOI MPAKTUKH — CIMEHHOT
MEAWIIMHU ~ MeIUYHOTO  (aKynapTeTy  BiaOyJaacs B OH-JIAWH  PEXUMI
HAyKOBO-TIPAKTUYHA CTYJEHTChKa KOH(pEepeHIlis «AKTyalbHI MATAHHS OpraHizarlii
MEIUYHOI JOMOMOTH MOCTPAXAAJIMM Yy BOEHHHH Yac Ta NpU HAA3BUYANHHX
CUTYAI[ISIX MUPHOTO Yacy».

Kongepenmis BiaOynacs B HaA3BHYAaHUX YMOBAaX BOEHHOIO CTaHY.
HesBaxatoun Ha oOcTaBUHH, y poOOTI KOH(pEpeHUli B3sUIM aKTHBHY Yy4acTb
CTYIEHTH 2-TO Ta 5-T0 KypciB (paKyJabTeTy Ta BUKJIAaul.

Opranizaropu BIIMITHIN BUCOKUW PpIBEHb IIJITOTOBKK CTYACHTIB Ta
BUCJIOBWJIM TIOJASIKY YCIM JIOINOBIJauaM 3a MPEKpPaCHO LIOCTPOBAaHI IMpe3eHTallii,
aKTyaJbHI Ta 3MICTOBHI JIOMIOBI/I].

Bci crynentu, siki B3ssId y4acTh y poOOTi KOH(pEpeHIii, oTpuMaiu cepTudikar
yYaCHHKA.
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On November 26, 2022, the Department of General Practice - Family Medicine of
the School of Medicine held an online scientific and practical student conference
"Topical issues of organizing medical care for victims in wartime and peacetime
emergencies".

The conference was held in extraordinary conditions of martial law. Despite the
circumstances, the 2nd and 5th year students and teachers took an active part in the
conference.

The organizers noted the high level of preparation of the students and expressed
gratitude to all the speakers for the beautifully illustrated presentations, relevant
and informative reports.

All students who took part in the conference received a certificate of participation.



